
Salford Health Authority 

Royal Manchester Children's Hospital 
(University of Manchester School of Medicine) 

Pendlebury, Near Manchester M27 1HA 

Your Ref. 

Our Ref. DIKE/AB 

Telephone 061-794 4696 Ext 

Please ask for: D r . Evans 

Dr. J.D.F. Clark, 
Assistant Medical Officer, 
National Blood Transfusion Service, 
Lancaster Centre, 
Quernmore Road, 15th September, 1982 
Lancaster LA1 3JP 

Dear Dr.Clark, 

Thank 
~--------- - - 

you for letting me know about GRO-A We 
normally give the young patients with hinmophilia treatment 
with Cryoprecipitate rather than Factor VIII concentrates. 
In the past we found several developed jaundice when they 
were given Factor VIII concentrates and I think the 
incidence of hepatitis is much lower when we use North 
Western Cryoprecipitate than when we use the imported 
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